
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 23 April 2009 

6. PROPOSED APPROACH FOR CONSIDERING THE REVIEW OF CURRENT POLICIES RELATED 
TO THE PUBLIC PLACES BYLAW 

 
 The Committee received a report from the Public Places Policy Working Party proposing to provide 

staged reports to the Committee instead of a single final report. 
 
 The Committee decided to receive this report for information. 
 
 
 


